

International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX

Delaware Valley Conjurers Club

Newsletter



JANUARY 1987

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, January 12, 1987 at 7:30 post meridiem. The evening's entertainment will be in the form of a lecture. Marc "he-who-knows-everybody-and-everything" DeSouza has arranged for Dr. Michael Rubinstein to come down from NYC to lecture us on cards and coins. The good doctor has several books in print and even a few videos. It promises to be another lecture in a series of good ones that we have been sponsoring. Admission: regular monthly dues for members, \$8 for anyone else.

Election Results: In the time honored tradition of the DVCC, all slots went unopposed. The following group of ne'er-do-wells will be in charge for the coming year:

Competition Results: President ex officio John Wade presented trophies to the winners of the 1986 competitions. The envelope, please ...

Close-Up George Spence Platform/Stage Howard Polykoff

SEX! SEX! (I'm gonna talk to you about dues, but I got your attention, didn't I?) Dues in the amount of \$10 are due. Pay up now and avoid being publicly embarrassed at a future meeting. If'n you're not paid up by the March meeting, you will be summarily expelled. Where else can you enjoy magical fellowship and witty newsletters for only \$10?

Magic News'n'Notes (courtesy of Stan Allen's INSIDE MAGIC) - PBS' "Master-piece Theatre" will present "Lost Empires" on January 25th and succeeding Sundays. It's about a young man's travels with his illusionist uncle in the early 1900's...Another PBS program, "Square One", will have 5-minute features with Blackstone. These, too, air on January 25 (and I assume on successive Sundays)...Peter Samelson and David Roth will be on "The Robert Klein Show" on the USA cable network Sunday January 18 at 9:00 and again at noon the following Saturday...Copperfield in A.C. February 13 - 15.

Sorry to report that Ed Winkens' mother passed away recently. I know that I speak for the club when I say that our thoughts are with you, Ed, at this time.

Forever Young Dept.: Top hats off to Jack Steck for reaching 90 years of age. Our resident wit (or, as I'm sure Joe Van Hart would say, "you're half right") became a nonagenarian on January 2.

Next Month: February. The DVCC Brain Trust will meet soon to prepare an agenda for the rest of the year.